
- 1 - 

 

Securities Code: 6929 

June 18, 2020 

 

 

Nippon Ceramic Co., Ltd. 
176-17, Hirooka, Tottori-shi, Tottori, Japan 

Sawako Fujiwara, Executive Officer 

Corporate planning 

 

 

The impact on production  

related to the new coronavirus (COVID-19) infection(2) 

 

Since March 17, 2020, NiCeRa has temporarily suspended production activities at the subsidiary, 

NiCeRa Philippines Inc.(NPI), due to the quarantine regulations for COVID-19 announced by the 

Philippine government. 

Since May 16, 2020, NPI has been preparing for the resumption, following the relaxation of 

restrictions by the Philippine government. 

 

We would like to announce that NPI has returned to the production capacity before the production 

activity was stopped and the number of personnel has been secured, so we have resumed the 

production activity. 

 

In accordance with the instructions of the government, NiCeRa and NPI will continue to give top 

priority to the health of our customers, local residents and employees, endeavor to prevent infections 

and reduce the risk of our business activities. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 


